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June 11, 2019

Chairman Sam Randazzo
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: In the Matter of the Letter of Notification for the Crooksville-North
Newark 138 kV Transmission Line Extension Project
Case No. 18-1678-EL-BLN
Notice of Withdrawal of Application

Dear Chairman Randazzo,
Consistent with Condition No. 1 set forth in the Staff Report of Investigation filed
in Case No. 19-951-EL-BLN on May 29, 2019, AEP Ohio Transmission

Company, Inc. hereby provides notice of withdrawal of its Letter of Notification
Application filed in the above-referenced case on November 27, 2018.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Cluisten M. Blend
Christen M. Blend (0086881)

Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc.

cc.  Jon Pawley, OPSB Staff



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/11/2019 4:27:42 PM

Case No(s). 18-1678-EL-BLN

Summary: Notice - Notice of Withdrawal of Application electronically filed by Ms. Christen M.
Blend on behalf of AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc.



